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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Robert Drinkard <rbrtdrinkard@yahoo.com>
Tuesday, February 2, 2010 5:51 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Please don’t eliminate the samll guy from the trading platforms.
potential will become 10 times more restricted.

Robert Drinkard
Trader
5948 Atteentee Road,
Springfiled, VA 22150

I have a 10,000 account and my profit


